
City of Barrie

Legislation Text

70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

CHEQUE PRESENTATION BY REPRESENTATIVES OF THE LIONS CLUB OF BARRIE REGARDING THE
NEW PAVILION AT CENTENNIAL PARK.

On behalf of the Lions Club of Barrie, Mr. Steve Fox presented Mayor Lehman with the first installment cheque
of $15,000 toward the Barrie Lions Club’s commitment of $50,000 for the building, in partnership with the City
of Barrie, of a new pavilion at Centennial Park.

Mayor Lehman thanked the Lions Club for its commitment to the community that has spanned decades. He
noted that the new pavilion at Centennial Park will be a wonderful addition to the waterfront and enjoyed by
the residents of Barrie.
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